
  

 

Circular No: MSU/2023/005                                                                                Date: 21-04-2023  

 

Dear Parent 

Greetings! 

 

    It is time for summer vacation which is also a time for students to indulge in loads of fun-

filled activities. The school has planned a few exciting academic tasks for students to work 

upon, in the form of holiday homeworks, subject-wise and grade-wise. The holiday homework 

will be posted on schoolknot and class broadcast groups. Kindly ensure that your child takes 

interest to complete the tasks given 

 

• Summer holidays start from April 22nd, 2023  

• School will reopen after the summer vacation on the  

                                 5th June 2023 (Grade IX & X) 

                                 12th June 2023 for (PP1 – Grade VIII) 

                                 14th June for (Nursery) 

Regular school timings will be followed for Grade I to X (8:30 AM to 3:00 PM). 

• Please reach out to the Coordinators regarding the group messages. 

                                               Ms Mani      - 8106478295 (Nursery to PP2) 

                                  Ms Mrudula - 9032203469 (Grade I to V) 

Ms Sireesha - 8019978295 (Grade VI to X) 

 

• The school office shall be functional during the vacation: Office timing 9:0 AM to 

12:30 PM. For any queries please contact the following phone numbers 9697981111 / 

2222 / 3333 

• Students interested in available school transport from June can contact Mr. Srikar 

(8688614085) 

 

   
 

Wishing you a wonderful fun-filled summer break! 
 

 

Veras Educational Trust Meridian School Uppal, Adarsh Nagar Chengicherla, Survey No 73P,  

Medipally, Telangana – 500092. Ph+91 96 97 98 1111 / 2222 / 3333 

 

 

Circular No: MSU/2023/006                                                                                Date: 21-04-2023  

 

Dear Parent 

Greetings! 

 

    It is time for summer vacation which is also a time for students to indulge in loads of fun-filled 

activities. The school has planned a few exciting academic tasks for students to work upon, in the 

form of holiday homeworks, subject-wise and grade-wise. The holiday homework will be posted 

on schoolknot and class broadcast groups. Kindly ensure that your child takes interest to complete 

the tasks given 

 

• Summer holidays start from April 22nd, 2023  

• School will reopen after the summer vacation on the  

                                 5th June 2023 (Grade IX & X) 

                                 12th June 2023 for (PP1 – Grade VIII) 

                                 14th June for (Nursery) 

Regular school timings will be followed for Grade I to X (8:30 AM to 3:00 PM). 

• Please reach out to the Coordinators regarding the group messages. 

                                               Ms Mani      - 8106478295 (Nursery to PP2) 

                                  Ms Mrudula - 9032203469 (Grade I to V) 

                                  Ms Sireesha - 8019978295 (Grade VI to X) 

 

• The school office shall be functional during the vacation:  

Office timings 9:00 AM to 12:30 PM. For any queries, please contact the following phone 

numbers 9697981111 / 2222 / 3333 

• Students interested in availing school transport from June can contact Mr. Srikar (8688614085) 

 

          
 

Wishing you a wonderful fun-filled summer break! 
 

 


